
From: Libby Garvey <libbygarvey@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2019 12:33 PM EST 
To: Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: looking ahead 

��
 

Sent from my iPad

 

> On Feb 9, 2019, at 10:24 AM, Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com> wrote:

>

> Thanks, Libby. I appreciate you telling me that as well. We will do what is needed to make sure this is

successful for the County next month. Thanks again for reaching out.

>

> Take care,

>

> Brian

>

>> On Feb 8, 2019, at 11:47 PM, Libby Garvey <libbygarvey@gmail.com> wrote:

>>

>> Hi Brian:  I know Holly talked with Christian and our staff today about Amazon’s NY plans.  We’re all

glad to hear you are still planning to move forward there.

>>

>> FWIW, I thought I’d let you know I agree with what Holly heard:  should you decide to change course

with NY in a way that would affect us, it's important that nothing get announced before we've completed

the agreements we’re finishing up.  There are still some vocal opponents here, but I think more and more

people are becoming comfortable with the current plans.  As I’m sure you appreciate, it would be

difficult and painful to change anything now.  Once everything is set, of course, we can talk about

planning for more folks if that’s something you decide you want.  We just need to get this first step

done.    Have a good weekend!  Libby

 


